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	 Term 3, Week 10	 22nd September 2020

Calendar -   2020 Sept/Oct
_________________________

Week 10

Wed 23rd - 	 * P&C Hot Dog 
Meal Deal Day

Fri 25th - 	 * End of Term 3

Term 4

Week 1

Mon 12th -	 * Students return

Our Mission Statement

At Werris Creek Public School we 
ensure high levels of 

learning for all students.

Our staff believe that all students 
can excel, and they willingly 

challenge and change their own 
practices to meet that end.
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Message from the Principal
Yaama

What a fantastic time of year it is!  I just love coming to our school and seeing our 

beautiful gardens.  A big thank you to our general assistant Doug Durrant who does a 

great job of ensuring our gardens look their best!

Summer School Uniform
Now the weather is warming up 

it is time for our students to start

wearing their summer school

uniforms.

Healthy Food Choices – Before and During School
Our students are working hard and need all the brain food 

they can get.  Please ensure your child has healthy options 

in their lunch box to support their learning. 

You can find more information about healthy foods here 

https://www1.health.gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nsf/Content/gug-indig-hfsk-1-5yrs

Drink Bottles
Also don’t forget to send plenty of water in water bottles with your child.  COVID 

guidelines and restrictions do not allow us to make the bubblers available for students.  

Please make sure your child’s drink bottle is clearly labelled with their name.

Kindy 2021 Transition Sessions:
Please note that we will not be running our Term 4 Week 1 Kindy transition on 

Thursday 15 October due to current COVID guidelines and restrictions.  We are 

hoping to hear more about these guidelines early next term and will let you know what 

will happen as soon as we hear but we do have plans in place for different scenarios.

If you know of someone whose child is starting Kindy next year please pass this 

message on.  We will also put this information on our Facebook page and let Werris 

Creek Pre School know.
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Learning with Passion
Last week I got to see 2/3B’s fantastic Solar System display.  

I also got to see K/1C’s gorgeous owls.

Arlee showed me her writing about Gabe the monster with his sharp, 

screeching claws!

Over and Above
Some information about our over and above awards:

Term 1 – 61 awards were handed out

Term 2 – 22 awards were handed out (Time out of school contributed to this)

Term 3 – 122 awards have been handed out up until Friday last week!  

We have amazing children at our school who go over and above what is 

expected of them each and every day!  Congratulations to our students!

Isla and Tremayne – for going over and above in showing kindness and respect  

to others during sport.

Ashton – for going over and above in using his manners and showing respect.

Gwen, Isabella, Alex – for going over and above with showing kindness and helping friends when they are hurt.

Isaac, Tahlia, Shantelle, Kaleb and Jessica – for going over and above to help others and be a kind friend in the classroom.

Khloee, Jack and Aleaha – for going over and above in being kind and thoughtful to others.

Parent Survey
The parent survey is closing this Friday.  So if you haven’t completed the survey you still have time and we would love to 

hear from you!  http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/n3v98

2021 Kindy Enrolment
2021 Enrolments for Kindergarten 2021 are now being taken.  Please contact the school office on 

6768 7065 for enrolment packages which contain dates for the Kindy transition program in Term 4 (providing COVID-19 does 

not interfere).

Attendance
Student attendance is such an important habit for our children and we have been working very hard to improve class and 

whole school attendance this term.  A big thank you to our students, staff and family for encouraging our children to be at 

school every day!

Kind regards

Jodie Bishop, Principal
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KH		  Bryce
		  Isabella
		  Ronan
		  Thomas
	
K/1C		  Ashton
		  Dominic K
		  Isabella
		  Lachlan
			 
2/3B		  Bently
		  Isaac
		  Kaleb
		  Tahlia
			 
2/3M		  Bailey-Jai
		  Jorja
		  Khloee
		  Liam
				  
4/5H		  Gabi
		  Ryan
		  Talon
		  Trinity
					   
5/6W		  Ataya
		  Isla
		  Jay
		  Klallin
		  Molly				  
		

 
   KH		  Bonnie	, Brock, Bryce, Isabella, 
		  Lexi, Maryellen, Maycee, 		
		  Ronan, Tyler	

   K/1C		 Arlee, Ashton, Dominic K, 
		  Kobi, Koen, Isabella, Jackson, 		
		  LeBron, Lillian, Stevie-Rae, 		
		  Tailor, Zander

   2/3B		  Alex, Bentley, Djaran, Emily, 		
		  Gwen, Haidee, Isabella, Isaac, 	
		  Jessica, Kaleb, Sarah-May, Shania, 
		  Shantelle, Tahlia, Will
		
   2/3M	 	 Alex, Aleaha, Ayla, Bailey-Jai, 	
		  Brodie, Jack, Khloee, Lewis, 
		  Mason, Mia, Miles, Tiana, 
		  Toby, Ty	

   4/5H		 Jye, Izzy, Kalahni, Nate, Ryan

   5/6W		 Caden, Isla, Jay, Matthew, 
		  Micheal, Nathan, Ruby		
		  Treymayne

Over & Above 
Awards Term 3

Merit Awards
Term 3 Week 9

 
 Congratulations 
      to all of our 
    award winners 

Term 3 Week 9 
SCHOOL

Assembly
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Celebrate the amazing work our teachers do by 
dressing as a teacher on Friday 25th September. 

What a great way to end the term and 
have some fun!

        HAPPY BIRTHDAY
                    To all celebrating a birthday this week and over the school holidays	
  					   
	              Bailey-Jai, Cooper, Gabi, Haidee, Jye, Kendall, 
				    Khloee, Leio, Lowanna & Ronan

Due to unforseen circumstances 
all orders that have been placed 
with Scholastic Book Club will 

arrive in the first week of 
Term 4.

We apologise for any 
inconvience caused.



Contact	 Page 5

P & C NEWS

CLOTHING POOL

Our Clothing Pool is available and has 
many items for sale at great prices.

If you wish to purchase any items from 
the clothing pool please contact the 

school office for details.

				  
			         The Snack Shack is now
                                           open on Fridays only. 
 			        

Our winter menu is now available.    If you 
require a copy please contact the school 

office.
                                     

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT:

On behalf of the P&C,  I would like to extend our 
sincere thanks to all who have placed orders for our 
Hot Dog Meal Deal to be held tomorrow to celebrate 
the end of Term 3.  

We value your ongoing support in these challenging 
times where we are limited in our fundraising efforts.

We wish you all a safe and restful term break and look 
forward to an exciting Term 4.

Kind regards  

Amanda Toone, P&C President

		  SCHOOL
		  UNIFORMS

Zipped Sloppy Joe Jumpers $25
Sloppy Joe Jumpers $20
Girls Winter Tunics $50

Girls Summer Dresses $40
Sport Shirts $25
Bucket Hats $15

Beanies $5
Back Pack $40
School Ties $16

END OF TERM
HOT DOG MEAL DEAL

A reminder that our Hot Dog Meal Deal is 
tomorrow and orders have now closed.

Thank you to all who have participated.
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WORKING 
        TOGETHER

LEARNING 
       TOGETHER

A REFLECTION ON 
TERM 3 AT 

WERRIS CREEK 
PUBLIC SCHOOL
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